CLASS Curriculum Minutes November 27, 2017

Members in Participation:
John Eros, Donovan Ceaser, Shubha Kashinath, Jiansheng Guo, Meiling Wu, Dennis Chester
(Associate Dean) and Elizabeth Graw (Curriculum Coordinator)

Meeting called to order at 12:05 p.m. by John Eros, Chair.

Associate Dean’s Report: Associate Dean Chester announced that the University CIC deadline
is Friday, December 15, 2017. If there are any outstanding semester proposals the committee will
need to meet on Monday, December 11, 2017 to review proposals which require college
approval.

Proposals:

MLL 211 — Multicultural Cinema

A motion was made to review MLL 211, the General Education course request.
Motion: Kashinath

Second: Wu

Motion: Approved unanimously.

After some discussion, it was decided that the course description should be revised. Meiling Wu,
Chair of Modern Languages & Literature, approved the changes on behalf of the department
Elizabeth Graw, Curriculum Coordinator, made the edits during the meeting per the committee’s
recommendations.

Vote: Approved unanimously.

MLL 253 — Intensive Intermediate Japanese

A motion was made to review MLL 253, the General Education course request.
Motion: Ceaser

Second: Kashinath

Motion: Approved unanimously.

After a lengthy discussion about the need for the proposals, AD Chester suggested that we table
both MLL 253 and MLL 263 until the next meeting. This will allow AD Chester and Meiling
Wu, Chair, Modern Language & Literature, to discuss the need for these two proposals.

MLL 448 — Spanish Global and Cultural Studies

A motion was made to review MLL 448, a new course proposal.
Motion: Ceaser

Second: Kashinath

Motion: Approved unanimously.

After some discussion, it was agreed up that the course description should be revised. Meiling
Wu, Chair of Modern Languages & Literature, approved the changes on behalf of the department
Elizabeth Graw, Curriculum Coordinator, made the edits during the meeting per the committee’s
recommendations.



Vote: Approved unanimously.

Adjournment was called at 1p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Elizabeth Graw, Curriculum Coordinator

The next meeting will be held on January 8 at 12 noon in MB 1505.



